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MEDIA RELEASE #2 – SEA-Badminton is Recognised by 
Glendal Primary School 

 
 
Recently, Ms Michelle Be, SEA-Badminton’s Head of Coaching was recognised for her work in 
promoƟng para-badminton at the Glendal Primary School Picnic Night by both the school’s Parents 
Group and Mr Paul Whitehead, the AcƟng Principal of the school. 
 
Para-badminton is a recognised Paralympic sport and in 2018, Australia was the first country in the 
Oceania region to stage a Badminton World FederaƟon (BWF) sancƟoned para badminton 
tournament.  BWF is recognised by the InternaƟonal Paralympic CommiƩee (IPC) as the world 
governing body for Para badminton. 
 

  
 


